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June 29, 2017 

 

Dear Dr. Yan Zhou 

 

 This letter will confirm your attendance as a speaker at a concurrent session in the 2017 
Asian Conference on Plant Pathology (ACPP), which will be hosted by the Korean Society Plant 
Pathology (KSPP), and will be held in Jeju, Korea on September 13-16, 2017.  

 You will give an oral presentation from 15:15 to 15:40 on Sep. 13. 2017. The official 
language of the presentation for 2017 ACPP is English. Please prepare a presentation file 
compatible for the windows PC (not for Macintosh computer). 

 Once again, we really appreciate you for share your great scientific achievement and idea 
for our future. If you need any information, please do not hesitate to contact to Professor Ho 
Won Jung (hwjung@dau.ac.kr, or howonj@gmail.com), the Scientific Program Secretary of the 
Organizing Committee. You can also find out more information for the 2017 ACPP at 
http://acpp2017.org.  

 
We are looking forward to meeting you in Jeju in September 2017. 

  
  
Sincerely, 

 

 Heung-Tae Kim                 Yong-Hwan Lee 
 

 
 

             Chairperson                 President 

Local Organizing Committee                                        The Korean Society of Plant Pathology 

          of the 2017 ACPP  


